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! The Winter 2014 Issue of Turkey Talk was completed and mailed.

! The deadline for submitting articles and pictures for the Spring 2014 
Issue is March 7, 2014.  The recurring items and articles in the Spring 
Issue are:  

o President’s Message
o Hunt Safety Message
o PANWTF Scholarship Winner
o PANWTF Rendezvous Award Winners
o National Convention PA Award Winners
o Upper Level Gun Raffle
o Advertisers
o April-October  Banquets/Events  (Hunting  Heritage  Banquets, 

Women in  the  Outdoors  Events,  Wheelin  Sportsman’s  Events)

! Cody Chapman is taking over for Jason Straley as chairman of the Turkey 
Talk Committee.  Cody has been shadowing Jason during the completion of 
the Winter Issue of Turkey Talk.

! Jason  Straley  and  Scott  Wojton  have  been  in  contact  with  the  Tribune 
regarding our contract with them and the Tribune’s Designers.  The goal is to 
have  Katrina  Skrapits  work  on  Turkey  Talk,  since  Turkey  Talk  went 
smoothly when she was working on it, she has the NWTF passion, and she 
understands our mission.  These talks with the Tribune are on-going.  


